


Dear Parents: August 16, 2023

Welcome to Kiser Elementary School! We are so excited to begin another successful
school year. The Kiser Elementary teachers and staff are working hard to plan not only
a thorough and rigorous educational experience for all of our students, but also a
welcoming and inclusive environment for all students.

We want to work as a team, with parents, to create an optimal learning environment
for our students. Continuous communication between home and school is paramount to
the success of our educational program. As parents, you are encouraged to be actively
involved in your child’s education by talking to your child about school, helping with
homework, staying in contact with your child’s teacher, and participating in the Kiser
Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) as you can. This partnership will help contribute to
our students’ mastery of the grade level standards while shaping our young people into
considerate and responsible citizens. We ls hi଀
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ARRIVALS AND DEPARTURES
Morning: The school building will open for students at 7:00am. Car riders will be dropped off at
the front of the school in the morning. There will be no supervision available for students who
are dropped off before 7:00am. Please make sure your student is ready to exit the vehicle when
you stop. Students who wish to eat breakfast should arrive at school no later than 7:20. Please
do not drop off in the side parking lot unless you have previous a
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side of the building.

https://family.titank12.com/AEPULG






immediately. If a parent cannot be reached and an emergency room visit is required, 911 will be
called.

It is against school board policy for students to carry any medication, prescription or
non-prescription, on campus. Written authorization by





D = 60-69
F = 59 and below

An interim report will be sent home mid-way through each marking period. This report
provides parents C℀e






